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This is the Happy Holidays edition of The Eggplant.

On behalf of the Board of Directors of VMG, I want to say Thank You once again for all your hard work, dedication to our mission, and devotion to our patients.

In the payroll of December 21, 2017, all non-practitioner staff will see a holiday bonus of 3% of compensation, OR, $200 whichever is greater. Recently hired staff will also receive a bonus (the amount will be $50).

We wish you all a safe, comforting, and healthy holiday season and our best wishes for a peaceful New Year.


Joel
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